
HB 2164 - DIGEST
(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Provides that the new or rehabilitated multiple-unit
housing must not be located within the boundaries of a campus
facilities master plan, unless the affected state institution
of higher education has granted written approval prior to the
time of application for the exemption.


